
From: Barbara Jaquish [mailto:barbarajaquish@gmail.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, July 01, 2014 2:02 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Supporting third-party rulemaking petition by Ozark Society and Ark. Public Policy Panel 

 

Please do not allow new confined animal operations and CAFOs in the Buffalo National River 

watershed. Look at the degradation of watersheds in Iowa and North Carolina for examples of 

what could easily happen here. The karst geology of that area of the Ozarks is especially 

unsuited to such factory farming. Please do not risk a healthy tourist industry that employs 

hundreds of Arkansans for an industry that employs few and is unhealthy to the environment and 

the people who live and visit the area.  

Thank you. 

Barbara Jaquish 

Fayetteville, Arkansas 

 


